
                                   TEMPLE BETH AMI TRIBUTE CARDS 

 

 

Temple Beth Ami Sisterhood is pleased to provide Tribute Cards.  When you mail, email, 

or order online, a personalized tribute card will be sent to the person or family you wish 

to honor or remember.  You, the donor, will receive an acknowledgment card, and your 

donation will go to the selected fund within the Temple.  [Minimum donation is $18.]  

Fill out the form below, or provide the information via the website, or email.  The 

sisterhood will take care of the rest.  [Honor cards include Birthdays, Graduation, B’nai 

Mitzvot, Rosh Hoshanah greetings, New Babies, Awards, Promotions, etc.] 

 

        ORDER FORM 

 

 

FROM (Donor): 

 

DONOR ADDRESS: 

 

 

 

DONOR PHONE & EMAIL: 

 

 

TO: 

 

ADDRESS: 

 

 

 

REASON:  In Honor of: 

                   In Memory of: 

 

TEMPLE BETH AMI FUND TO RECEIVE DONATION: 

 

 

By mail, send checks, payable to Temple Beth Ami, and this form to 23023 Hilse Lane, 

Newhall, CA 91321  ATTN:  Tribute.  Donations should be received with or before your 

card order.  By e-mail, send all of the above information to tributes@templebethami.org, 

while simultaneously either calling or emailing your credit card information to Teri 

Knafla, Temple Bookkeeper.    661-255-6410, or bookkeeper@templebethami.org.    

[credit card information  is kept strictly confidential.]   Order online @ 

Templebethami.org, click on the TRIBUTE link, fill out and email the form from there.  

Again, simultaneously contact the Temple Bookkeeper with your donation.  

    THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS.  
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